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The Permanent Representative of the Republic of the Philippines to the United

Nations presents his compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has

the honor to inform him that the following will compose the Philippine delegation to the

36™ Session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination Against Women to
be held in New York from 7 to 25 August 2006:

Ms. Esperanza I. Cabral - Head of Delegation
Secretary

Department of Social Welfare and Development

Manila, Philippines

Ms. Myma T. Yao - Co-Head of Delegation
Chairperson

National Commission on the Role of Filipino Women

Manila, Philippines

H.E. Bayani S. Mercado - Alternate Head of Delegation
Deputy Permanent Representative
Philippine Mission to the UN

Ms. Ethelyn P. Nieto - Member
Undersecretary

Department of Health

Manila, Philippines

Ms. Luzviminda G. Padilla - Member

Undersecretary
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Ms. Amaryllis T. Torres - Member
Commissioner

National Commission on the Role of Filipino Women
Manila, Philippincs

Ms. Evelyn S. Dunuan - Member
Commissioner

National Commission on the Role of Filipino Women
Manila, Philippines

Ms. Emmeline L. Verzosa - Member
Executive Director

Natjonal Commission on the Role of Filipino Women
Manila, Philippines

Ms. Marie Yvette L. Banzon - Member
Third Secretary

Philippinc Mission to the United Nations
New York

Prof. Aurora Javate-De Dios Member
NGO Representative and CEDAW Expert

Mr. Felix V. de Leon, Jr. - Member
Attache

Philippine Mission to the United Nations

New York

Ms. Cecilia Rachel V. Quisumbing - Member

Philippine Mission to the UN

The Permanent Representative of the Republic of the Philippines to the United
Nations avails himself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the United

Nations the assurances of his highest consideration.

New York, 25 July 2006
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